

Program Updates

WLI-MT Summer Camps
Mark your calendars!

World Language and Culture Summer Camp registration will open March 1st!

We plan to host camps in Spanish, French, German, and Arabic.

More details on Summer Camps coming soon!



Visit our Website for Additional Information

Group Language Programs

Our robust spring program launched this week with 7 adult classes including Spanish, French, and Arabic, as well as 8 youth classes including Spanish, French and German. With thanks to parents who are also language coaches, we are able to offer after-school language classes at Hawthorne, Irving, Meadowlark and Morning Star Elementary Schools.

In Big Sky, adult participants are busy learning English in WLI-MT classes in the current winter seassion hosted at the Big Sky Medical Center.

WLI-MT is looking forward to offering continued adult language programming in its next session, February 26 - April 7.

Classes will be offered in using a hybrid online and in-person format, in both Big Sky and Bozeman.

Click Here to Register



Big Sky Spanish Classes

In-person Spanish classes will be held in Big Sky on Mondays and Wednesdays from February 26th through April 3rd. Registration will open on February 8th.

Click Here for Information

Meet the Team *Introducing our newest language coaches*





Adriana Martinez Spanish Coach Tadeo Zúñiga Spanish Coach





Alaina Garcia Spanish Coach Renata Sanchez-Garrett Spanish Coach

Explore their full biographies here!

Upcoming Events



Bilingual Symphony Storytime February 21 at 10:15 AM

Area parents are encouraged to bring their young children to a Bilingual Symphony Storytime which will be presented at the Bozeman Public Library's Community Room. Children will be able to listen to WLI's Big Sky Program Coordinator and native Spanish speaker Zeta Zúñiga, who will be joined by violinist Guillermo Alvarez.

This free program presented by the Bozeman Symphony is especially for children ages 3 to 5. The goal is to encourage a love of music, literacy, and discovery. For more information visit: www.bozemansymphony.org

Apple a Day - Bozeman Food Co-op February 2024

WLI-MT was selected as the Apple a Day recipient for the Bozeman Food Co-op for the month of February. For every bulk apple sold during the month, the Coop will donate \$.20 to WLI-MT. A big thank you to the Co-op for their generous support!



MT: Click the icons below to follow us on social media!





Thank you for your continued support of WLI-MT's mission to make language and culture education available for all Montanans!



Ann SwannExecutive Director



Kristina AllisonDirector of Programs



Kristen WolfProgram Manager
Coaches Up!



Tanya Hauwiller Program Manager Language Programs



Mardy HardingProgram Coordinator
Language Programs



Cynthia StanleyProgram Manager
BELLA



Zeta ZúñigaProgram Coordinator
BELLA

Corporate & Community Partners





















The World Language Initiative-MT

Mailing address & office location: 111 South Grand Avenue, Room 202 Bozeman MT 59715 <u>info@wlimt.org</u> ~ <u>www.wlimt.org</u> ~ 406.414.6419

Please consider <u>an online donation</u> to help us with our capacity building and grow our ability to serve more Bozeman youth!

Email not displaying correctly?

<u>View it in your browser</u> <u>Unsubscribe</u>